
 

 Stow Police Department   
  Dispatch Log  From: 02/15/2021  Thru: 02/21/2021     0000 - 2359    Printed: 02/22/2021 
 
 
 
For Date: 02/15/2021  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0009 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0446 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HEATHER LN 
         Narrative:     

Caller requests a lift assist for her husband who has fallen  
out of bed. R17, S9 and ALS6 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
L3 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 cancelled ALS6. 
 

         Narrative:     
L3 reports patient refusal. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-98-IN 
 
                0602 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Cell Phone 911 received.  Caller reports accidental  
activation while using phone. S21 advised party. 
 

 
                0707 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    RUSSET LN 
         Narrative:     

02/15/2021 0708 Caller reporting her husband is not feeling  
well and his EKG is off. Police and fire responding. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-99-IN 
 
                0805 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 11WARREN01] PILOT GROVE APARTMENTS - WARREN RD 
 
                1053 DISABLED MV Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
         Narrative:     

02/15/2021 1055 S3 reports passenger side flat tire. Tire  
company out of Marlborough sending a tow truck. The vehicle  
is not a hazard, S3 will check back later to make sure party  
is fine. 
 

 
                1114 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

02/15/2021 1114 Party requesting all records involving her  
residence. Information given via email. 
 

 
                1310 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

02/15/2021 1310 Party into station reporting someone  
vandalized her car with a sticker. Party advised that the  
property management company representative has every right  
to place a warning sticker for parking issues, and this does  
not rise to vandalism. The calling party stated she  
consulted an attorney that said it was vandalism and did not  
want to take S22's word. Party was advised S22 would log  
this for her at this time. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    21-25-OF 



 
                1321 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] AUBUCHON HARDWARE - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

02/15/2021 1323 Caller reporting a 67 year old male not  
feeling well. 
02/15/2021 1324 ALS does not have a unit available at this  
time. R17 advised the same. 
02/15/2021 1340 Refusal obtained, all units clear. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-100-IN 
 
                1437 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

02/15/2021 1438 Caller reporting a party driving by her  
residence, yelling obscenities and threatning her by saying  
her father is coming to get her. 
 

 
                1704 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1707 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1735 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [MAY] WINTER ST 
         Narrative:     

Maynard FD requesting an ambulance for a medical. R 17  
responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 Transporting to Emerson Hospital S/M 0.0 at 1755 
 

         Narrative:     
Arrival 1808 E/M 6.4 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-101-IN 
 
                1920 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1930 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 176] GREAT ROAD FIREARMS - GREAT RD 
 
                2044 ASSIST CITIZEN AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    NORTH SHORE DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting possible alarm in the area S9 to check the  
area. 
 

         Narrative:     
S9 reporting an autible alarm 
 

 
 
For Date: 02/16/2021  -  Tuesday  
 
                0002 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0506 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                0508 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0516 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0519 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
                0521 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 



                0603 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CANTERBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

911 cell phone call.  Party stated accidental call made be  
applewatch. S21 advised party. 
 

 
                0836 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0849 Road Safety Complaint Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    NEAR 191 - BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

02/16/2021 0849 Caller reporting the road near here  
residence is flooding due to a blocked drain. Information  
relayed to Stow Highway for response. 
 

 
                0854 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                0944 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] RIVER ST 
         Narrative:     

02/16/2021 0944 Caller requesting a copy of a police record.  
Party was trying to call the Hudson Police Department. Party  
given correct non emergency number for her request. 
 

 
                1015 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE SUMMONS SERVED   
  Location/Address:    LADY SLIPPER LN 
         Narrative:     

02/16/2021 1029 Delivered in hand to involved party. 
 

         
                1105 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

02/16/2021 1106 Life Line requesting dispatch for a lift  
assist only at this time. 
02/16/2021 1120 Refusal obtained. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-102-IN 
 
                1223 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TREATY ELM LN 
         Narrative:     

02/16/2021 1225 Caller reporting her medicare card envelope  
was comprimised and her medicare number was exposed. Caller  
reported it to the US Post Office and Medicare. Logged for  
reference. 
 

 
                1318 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

02/16/2021 1318 party in for reports. 
 

 
                1515 ASSIST CITIZEN No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    CROSS ST 
         Narrative:     

caller Reporting a Solicitor who knoked on her door. 
 

 
                1709 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DUNSTER DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports being the victim of an unemployment scam.   
Caller reports their personal information was used to open  
an unemployment account.  Caller provided with call number  
and information. 
 

 
                1822 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Could Not Locate   
  Location/Address:    AREA OF 87 - WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     



FD requesting dispatch for Smoke in the area. Fire  
responding. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-103-IN 
 
                2024 SERVE PUBLIC Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2356 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 18] TOWN BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 
                2359 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
 
For Date: 02/17/2021  -  Wednesday  
 
                0003 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0010 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 088SOUTHAC] STOW HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0012 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0015 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0017 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 40] STOW POST OFFICE - GREAT RD 
 
                0232 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
                0233 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0236 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 626GREATRD] STOW BROOK GULF - GREAT RD 
 
                0238 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 255HUDSONR] RADANT TECHNOLOGIES INC - HUDSON RD 
 
                0242 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                0248 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
 
                0300 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 37] PATTERSON AUTO  BODY - GREAT RD 
 
                0301 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 145] INFINITE AUTOMOTIVE - GREAT RD 
 
                0648 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0721 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 23] SHAWS - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

02/17/2021 0721 Box 4312 placed into test. 
 

 
                0741 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

02/17/2021 0742 Caller reporting a black truck parked on his  
porperty for a couple of days, and is requesting an officer  
check it out. 
02/17/2021 0804 Vehicle checked, unoccupied. Property owner  
advised if he wants it removed that will be his choice. 
 

 
                0822 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 



 
                1004 GENERAL INFO Services Rendered   
         Narrative:     

TTY TEST from state 911 
 

 
                1340 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 78] HEATH HEN & MEADOW BROOK WOODLANDS - BOXBORO RD 
 
                1455 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 207] BIRCH HILL RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a smell of burning rubber in the home. S12  
and E14 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
E12 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
E11 Responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
Electrical unit shut off in Attic.  House was metered. No  
other findings. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-104-IN 
 
                1459 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1512 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         
                1520 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 088SOUTHAC] STOW HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1649 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S12 assisted party. 
 

         Narrative:     
S12 reports party was concerned about a ripped W2 her  
recevied. S12 advised party. 
 

 
                1826 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1903 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
 
                1934 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                2039 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                2106 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] POMPOSITTICUT FIRE AND COMMUNITY BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    909940AA 
 
                2114 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    909944AA 
 
 
For Date: 02/18/2021  -  Thursday  
 
                0032 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0048 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                0755 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 



 
                0838 FIRE, SPECIAL SERVICE SUMMONS SERVED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

02/18/2021 0839 Fire Department requesting dispatch for a  
public assist at location. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-105-IN 
 
                0857 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                1030 FIRE, MUTUAL AID Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [MAY] PARKER ST + VOSE HILL RD 
         Narrative:     

02/18/2021 1031 Maynard requesting the ATV to location for a  
an injured service dog lost in the woods. 
02/18/2021 1055 Sudbury Animal Hospital called reporting  
they have a dog matching the description of the missing dog.  
Maynard avised and will be contacting for verification. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-106-IN 
 
                1031 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1125 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [BOX] CODMAN HILL RD 
         Narrative:     

02/18/2021 1126 Caller requesting copies of reports  
involving her partner. Party advised that due to the type of  
case it was she was not able have a copy of the report, and  
it would be made available at court once and if charges are  
filed. 
 

 
                1145 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 23] SHAWS PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1347 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

02/18/2021 1349 Caller reporting the housing property she  
lives at has not de-iced the walkways, cars are parked all  
over the place and the gazebo is not cleared off for people  
to use. Party advised that all of these issues are the  
property managements responsibilities and to contact them. 
 

 
                1610 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
 Refer To Citation:    910664AA 
 
                1658 FIRE, MUTUAL AID Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [LAN] RUNAWAY BROOK RD 
         Narrative:     

Lancaster Fire Requesting an Engin Co and A tanker for a  
working fire. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-107-IN 
 
                1704 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical. Police and fire responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
Maynard Car 9 Transporting to Emerson Hospital at 1731 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-108-IN 
       Refer To Incident:    21-26-OF 
 
                1710 FIRE, MUTUAL AID Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [LAN] RUNAWAY BROOK 
      Refer To Fire Case:    21-109-IN 
 



                2023 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2045 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                2046 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a dog loose in the area. 
 

         Narrative:     
ACO notifed. 
 

 
                2059 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                2105 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 11WARREN01] PILOT GROVE APARTMENTS - WARREN RD 
 
                2139 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting her dog missing. ACO notified. 
 

         Narrative:     
Dog owner called back and said she has located her dog at  
her neighbors house. ACO was notified. 
 

 
                2358 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + BOON RD 
         Narrative:     

02/19/2021 0002 Two vehicles parked in pull off boat launch  
area. No one around. 
 

 
 
For Date: 02/19/2021  -  Friday  
 
                0014 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0050 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R PARKING AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                0543 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0832 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports an injured goose in the road causing a  
traffic hazard. 
02/19/2021 0837 
S10 reports the goose is out of the roadway, sitting by the  
side of the road. Boxboro PD will advise the ACO on same. 
 

 
                0910 COURT No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                1037 COURT No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1132 LOCKOUT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST 
         Narrative:     

Access gained. 
 

 
                1409 TRAFFIC CONTROL AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 68] SAINT ISIDORES CHURCH - GREAT RD 
 
                1445 LOCKOUT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 40] STOW POST OFFICE - GREAT RD 



         Narrative:     
Caller requesting assistance for a MV lock out. 
 

         Narrative:     
access gained. 
 

 
                1706 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 873GREAT01] E T & L Construction Corporation - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    911242AA 
 
                1716 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1732 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WILDLIFE REFUGE - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1837 WELL BEING CHECK Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305] GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

Lunenburg Police requesting a Well bing check on a male  
party. S5/S8 responding 
 

         Narrative:     
Contact made. Lunenburg police notified. 
 

 
                2000 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HEATHER LN 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical for a lift assist. Police and  
fire responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
L3 reporting Resident assisted. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-110-IN 
 
                2039 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CON - BRADLEY LN 
         Narrative:     

Officer reporting a MV in the lot of the town forest. 
 

         Narrative:     
Party was walking dog. 
 

 
                2048 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical. Police and fire responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 Transporting to Emerson Hospital S/M 0.0 at 2106 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-111-IN 
 
 
For Date: 02/20/2021  -  Saturday  
 
                0024 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0736 FIRE, CARBON MONOXIDE Investigated   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

FD requests tone for a CO invest. 
02/20/2021 0746 
E14 reports faulty detector in the basement, zero readings. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-112-IN 
 
                1204 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 
                1216 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 



         Narrative:     
Caller reports being the victim of an unemployment scam.   
Caller reports their personal information was used to open  
an unemployment account.  Caller provided with call number  
and information. 
 

 
                1647 WELL BEING CHECK Unfounded   
  Location/Address:    [STW 360GREAT] CENTER INTERSECTION - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

walk in party reporting a Male party looking to be  
unconcious. Police and fire responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
Area Checked unfounded. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-113-IN 
 
                1659 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                1703 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1713 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 54] FIRST PARISH CHURCH - GREAT RD 
 
                1916 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                2019 DISTURBANCE REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting 2 male parties arguing and possibly  
fighting physically S8/S10 responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
S10 to file a report 
 

 
                2113 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                2205 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [MAY] SECOND ST 
         Narrative:     

Medical Mutual aid to Maynard. R17 responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 cleared by Maynard E2 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-114-IN 
 
                2209 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    MAPLE ST 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting his dog missing. ACO notified. 
 

 
 
For Date: 02/21/2021  -  Sunday  
 
                0050 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0730 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] WASHINGTON ST 
         Narrative:     

02/21/2021 0730 Caller reporting he crashed his car off the  
roadway at location. Information taken and relyaed to Hudson  
for response. 
 

 
                1555 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
         Narrative:     

02/21/2021 1556 One vehicle parked in snow. Not blocking  



roadway or a  hazard. No one around. 
 

 
                1650 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk in party requesting information about mail fraud. S9  
advised party. 
 

 
                1650 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HARTLEY RD 
 
                1659 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 016CRESCEN] STOW TOWN STORAGE - CRESCENT ST + CRESCENT ST 
 Refer To Citation:    912501AA 
 
                1708 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD + SOUTH ACTON RD 
 Refer To Citation:    912508AA 
 
                1713 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1721 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1800 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1934 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R PARKING AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                2017 DISABLED MV Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 

 


